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Nik Powell  

Director 
National Film and Television School 

Beaconsfield Studios 

Station Road 

Beaconsfield 

Bucks, HP9 1LG 

 

 

 
 

  

   
   
   

By Email 

 

Dear Nik, 

 

 

Revised Allocation Letter for 2014/15 - 2015/16 

 

I am writing to inform you of the National Film and Television School allocations for the 
financial years 2014/15 and 2015/16. This letter replaces any previous notifications. 

 

Any changes that have previously been agreed to budgets since your last allocation letter 
have been reflected in your revised allocation figures below. As you know, no further cuts 
were made to your allocations following the Autumn Statement on 3rd December 2014.   

 

 

 
 

Year Resource Grant Capital Grant Total Grant 

 £m £m £m 

2014-15 2,577,000 629,000 3,206,000 

2015-16 2,362,000 4,725,000 7,087,000 
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If you have any questions about the content of this letter then please get in touch with 
your usual relationship manager in the finance team. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

SAMANTHA FOLEY 

Finance and Commercial Director 

 

cc: Alex Gurney 

 

 


